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 PROCEDURAL MATTERS – PUBLIC QUESTIONS AND RESPONSES 
 
 

1.  Question submitted by Cllr Ashley Tilling 

 
Q: The DISC system is a crime and anti-social behaviour reporting tool that many police 
forces use around the country. There has been a marked increase in theft from shops and 
more anti-social behaviour being reported in and around our high streets. The reporting 
system enables retail & hospitality owners to easily log incidents which are then readily 
available to the police not only to determine action necessary but also to compile a database 
of offenders for prosecution. 
  
The thirteen Business Improvement Districts (BIDs) in Surrey have requested that Surrey 
Police install a direct reporting link from their DISC systems so that a true level of incidents 
are reported and readily actioned. 
  
Firstly, are Surrey Police able to commit to meeting this request?  
  
Secondly, in other authorities the PCC has funded DISC to ensure every town and village 
that experiences crime and ASB can use the system. Will this be funded in Surrey? 
 

 
 
Police & Crime Commissioner Response:  
 
Not yet received. 
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